
QJCCI Shinnenkai New Year Celebration 

 

QJCCI (Queensland Japan Chamber of Commerce and Industry) will be hosting a 

celebration of 2021, Japan's Year of the Ox, with a special “Shinnenkai” (new 

year gathering) networking event on Wednesday, February 24, at the Brisbane 

head office of QJCCI Premium Member, Hall Chadwick (Level 4, 240 Queen St, 

Brisbane) from 5.30pm to 7.30pm. 

 

To RSVP and for more information, please visit the QJCCI website at 

https://www.qjcci.asn.au/news-and-events/upcoming-events  
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